INTERIM STATED CLERK

February 24, 2018 The Rev. Erwin Goedicke

INFORMATION

Voting Privilege for Elders who are Former Moderators

In accordance with the presbytery's bylaw regarding former moderators, the following ruling elders have requested and are therefore granted presbytery membership for this year:

Lynwood Battle (Kennedy Heights)

Patricia Brown (Kennedy Heights)

Ron Cowgill (Sycamore)

Rob Heidenreich (Covenant-First)

Mary Ann Jacobs (St. John's Westminster)

John Kleier (Community of Faith)

David Legg (Mt. Washington)

Becky Lindsay (Community of Faith)

Ruth Martin (Mt. Washington)

Jill Moormann (Knox)

Nancy Schmidt (Pleasant Ridge).

William Brown (Kennedy Heights), Marilyn Dunn (Knox), Patsy Gaines (Wyoming), Donald Lincoln (Northminster), and John Plattner (Knox) do not plan to attend presbytery meetings this year and therefore do not have presbytery membership; they remain eligible for membership in future years.

Permanent Judicial Commission Roster

As D-5.0206b requires to be reported annually, the following is the roster of PJC members whose terms expired within the past six years.

Class of 2016: Kristin Moore (teaching elder)

Nancy Ross-Zimmerman (teaching elder)

Nancy Schmidt (ruling elder, Pleasant Ridge)

Class of 2014: Lynn Hailey (ruling elder, Mt. Auburn)

Kevin Waters (teaching elder)

Class of 2012: Todd Bacon (ruling elder, Montgomery)

Karen Ginn (ruling elder, Lakeside)

Celebration of the Lord's Supper

On Saturday, February 3, 2018, the Presbytery Youth Connection celebrated the Lord's Supper at the Mt. Washington Presbyterian Church. The Rev. Ashley Goff of the Church of the Pilgrims (National Capital Presbytery, Washington D.C.) presided. 21 youth and adults were served by intinction.